
Pastor: Bill Akers     

993 Market Street, P.O. Box 12, Dayton, TN 37321 

Church office (423)775-0262    

Pastor Bill (423)596-1508 

www.firstchurchdayton.org 

First United Methodist Church 

December 29, 2019 

“Advancing Christ’s Kingdom  
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

December 27 thru January 4 
Mission trip to Honduras 
December 31 thru January 2 
FUMC College Students- PASSION-ATLANTA GA 
January 15 
WNL Returns 
January 16 
11 am Bible Study Returns 
January 19 
5pm  Church Council Meeting 
January 24 thru 26th 
Youth Group Resurrection Trip 
February 2 thru 5 
Revival ! 
February 15 
Youth Valentine Dinner 
 

John 3:16-17 
For God so loved the world, that he gave 

his only Son, that whoever 
believes in him should not perish but 

have eternal life. For God did not 
send his Son into the world to condemn the world, but 

in order that the 
world might be saved through him.  

1st Sunday after Christmas Day 



11:00 AM Worship Service 
1st Sunday after Christmas Day 
**   Please stand if you are able 
 
Welcome & Announcements 

Prelude                                           Faith Young 

Invocation   Mary Stickley       

**Hymn  Hark! The Herald Angels Sings– 240 
Lighting of Advent Candle 
Offertory Prayer Mary Stickley 

Offertory  Faith Young 

Doxology     Praise God from whom all blessings flow; 
 praise Him all creatures here below; praise Him above, ye 
 heavenly host; praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost. Amen.  

Greeting 

Pastoral Prayer             

The Lord’s Prayer Our Father who art in heaven,  

 hallowed be thy name. Thy Kingdom come. Thy will be 
 done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily 
 bread, and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those 

 

 

9:00 AM Worship Service  

1st Sunday after Christmas Day 

Welcome 

Praise & Worship 

Offering 

Announcement 

Blessing of the Children– Children birth to 4 may go to the Nursery– 

room 108 

Scripture     

Message     

Praise & Prayer 

Closing Worship 



Week of December 29,  2019  
Sunday, December 29 
9am Contemporary Service 
10am Sunday School  
11am Traditional Service 

Monday, December 30 
6pm Girl Scouts 
7pm Divorce Care is over for the year– will be  
 returning in January 13, 2020 
7pm Bible Study, Library  

Tuesday , December 31 
WATCH NIGHT 

FUMC College Students to PASSION-ATLANTA GA 
8:30am Faith Ministries Meal Prep & Delivery 
10:30 am Tuesday Morning Bible Study 

Wednesday, January 1 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 
Friday, January 3 
Mission Trip to Honduras Leaves– Please keep them in your 
Prayers 
11am No Rotary—will return next week 
Saturday, January 4 
Honduras Mission returns 
9am  Emmaus Training– Fellowship Hall 

 who trespass against us, and lead us not into temptation, 
 but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, the 
 power and the glory forever. Amen.  
**Hymn  O Little Town of Bethlehem– UMH 230 
Scripture  Luke 1: 25-45  
Sermon  Mary’s Song  
**Hymn  Go, Tell it on the Mountain– UMH 251 
**Benediction & Response God be with you till we meet again  
  UMH– 672 
Postlude  Faith Young 



Weekly Offering and Attendance from December 22,  2019 

General  Budget (need $6,123.05.wk) 6227.33 

Building to Serve 100.00 

Attendance 

S/S 9am 11am Total 

93 ? 47  

Working Their Way to Passion  
Conference 2020  

Need help cleaning, raking leaves, ... or with anything this  
holiday season? 

Our Young Adults Can Help! They want to earn their way to this years 
Passion Conference by working for you. Rates start at $10 per hour.  

Additional donations are accepted! 
  

We are available NOW THROUGH DEC 30TH! 
Anna, Billy, Diva, Isabella, Maggie,  

William & Wyatt 
  

Contact Will Commins with questions or to schedule:  
wcommins599@gmail.com PLEASE BE IN PRAYER FOR 

  

Mary Beth Caddell-Undergoing further cancer treatments 
Cards, Prayers and Letters can be sent to :  

Mrs. Mary Beth Caddell 
1990 Hummingbird Drive, Jackson, WI 53037 

  
Helen Kallen-  Fell & broke her Femur– will need surgery–  
Rick & Lynn Price 
  

Please pray for the Honduras Mission Trip  
participants and leaders.  

They left this past Friday and will return January 4th. 
 

Thank you for your kind words, cards and gifts  

during this season of Christmas. Most of all thank you 
for your continued prayers for Phyllis and I as we have 

taken on the responsibility of being Pastor again.  

Happy New Year.  

God of hope, help all those who have to  

leave their homes to find strength and courage  

to travel into the unknown. May they find the  

peace and safety that they need. Amen.  


